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D o o r s t e p  
 
 

by EU High Representative Catherine Ashton ahead of extraordinary 

Foreign Affairs Council on Ukraine 

 

 
"I've called this emergency Foreign Affairs Council because of the very very deep concern 
about the situation in Ukraine.  
 
 
We absolutely need to see a de-escalation of the situation and the purpose of the Council 
coming together is both to consider the political issues and of course to continue in our 
support for the people of Ukraine.  
 
 
It will be an important meeting and there will be a press conference immediately afterwards.  
 
Thank you."  
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